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“Water Authority is Compliant with Pennsylvania DEP Drinking Water Lead 
Regulations” 

 
 

The Greencastle Area, Franklin County Water Authority confirmed that the system is 

in compliance with Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) 

regulations related to lead in drinking water. Since the Authority remained in consistent 

compliance with lead regulations for many years, the lead monitoring mandated by DEP 

is required once every three years.  

Despite historical compliance with DEP lead regulations, the Authority recently 

reviewed system operations and had an independent Corrosion Potential Evaluation 

performed in April 2016. The result is Greencastle Water Authority is in regulatory 

compliance with the Pennsylvania DEP lead and copper rule and there is no 

indication of any risk to public health.  

The Authority’s next testing cycle under the PA DEP guidelines will take place later 

this year and the results will be reported in the 2016 Annual Drinking Water Quality 

Report and other media. 
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